
 
 

 

 

 

Gentlemen, 

 

Thanks for your time and expertise in the field while helping to get our Sirius systems up and 
going.  It is very beneficial to            personnel and our chemical providers as well.  We certainly 
appreciate your help as we continue to learn and better understand the systems.  Your attention 
to detail, knowledge and timely responses to any issues or troubleshooting that we need has 
been top notch.  The guys are always easy to get a hold of and great to work with.  The Sirius 
skids have certainly helped us dial in our usage rates as well as cut down costs and footprints of 
tanks and pumps on locations.  I certainly look forward to working together in the future on 
projects that come up where Sirius products can help us out. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Sr. Chemical Specialist 

 


